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ATTENDEES 

Dj Sheridan 

Peter Mroz 

 

 
Bob Fadgen 

ABSENT 

 

Fred Heller 

Keith Hartman  

Bill Farkas 

Matt Broomall 
Peter Mroz 

Jenn Metzger 

Trish Combs 

John Perlman 

 

 

APPROVAL of the MINUTES 

 

No Minutes. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

Training for the AED has not been set up yet.  We will look into a cabinet outside of the 

snack bar, but we would need to have electricity at the cabinet.  This could be expensive.  

Earl Evans will speak to Ralph about it. 

 

Fines were paid to DelVal Youth for the Travel teams. 

 

Background Check capability has been set up on the web site. 

 

We still need a Senior Commissioner for the Intramural League. 

 

We should print out flyers and a poster for the snack bar for the Phillies Game. 

 

FINANCE 
 

No Finance Report 
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SECRETARY 

No Report 

 

WEB SITE 
 

Peter Mroz moved $20,538.95 to the TD Bank account from PayPal. 

 

Background Checks have been set up.  Peter has access to the reports. 

 

INTRAMURAL DIVISION 

 

Registration is low for Intramural.  We will have seven teams in the Senior division, 3 teams in 

the Intermediate division and three teams in the Junior division.  The Coach Pitch division will 

again have three teams.  We still need a Senior commissioner. 

 

Umpire Money was handed out to the coaches.  The T-Shirts have been ordered.  We still need 

to pick dates for the Front Street Fountain. 

 

 

TRAVEL DIVISION 
 

Fines were paid to DelVal and Media also entered three teams into the Pre-Season tournament. 

 

The Travel team uniforms have been ordered but will not be ready for the Pre-season 

tournament.  We will try to get t-shirts for the tournament. 

 

 

FIELDS & EQUIPMENT 

 

Fred Heller followed up with Mike Franche for Rocky Run fields.  Fred will talk to Jack about 

taking the cart out to Rocky Run to work on the fields.  The Penncrrest field is in bad shape, 

we will talk to the district about the field. 

 

There is only one set of keys to the golf cart. . 

 

 

REGISTRATION 

 

Registration is closed, there were a few late additions.   
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Need to send out an e-mail for the Modell’s team week to the new list of e-mail addresses.   

 

Picture day is set Bill Farkas will be helping since Bob Fadgen will be out that day. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

The Board approved a $500 donation to Aidens Heart Foundation.  Matt Broomall made a 

motion to send flowers to Jenn Metzger.  Fred Heller seconded the motion and the board 

approved.   

 

Bill Farkas motioned to adjourn the meeting and Matt Broomall seconded the motion. 

. 
 


